
 
         

                                                                                                          Date: 06th September 2024 

N O T I C E  

F.Y. B.Tech Admissions: 2024-25  

Merit Lists (Open and GCLM Vacancy & Institutional Level Seats) 

 

Prospective students, who have applied to this college for Vacancy and Institutional rounds admissions, 

are requested to note that they need to clearly and carefully go through the Final merit lists that will be 

displayed on the website on the 8th of September (latest by 8pm) for its correctness, in terms of all the 

given details. In case, if any errors are noted and if there is any grievance, the same should be brought 

to the notice of the college authorities (by filling up the grievance form already put up on the website), 

latest by the 9th of September at 11am. The physical form is to be submitted in the college office on the 

first floor. The admission team can then rectify the same and accordingly put in place the corrected and 

final merit lists for the admissions of Vacancy round and Institutional rounds starting from the 10th of 

September, 2024. 

Please note that grievances received till 11am on the 9th September 2024 will only be considered and 

no further changes will be entertained and made applicable to the merit lists. We will not be in a position 

to entertain any such delayed requests due to the paucity of time. 

Please Note: All the candidates are also requested to keep track of the latest information put up 

on the college website on a very regular and continuous basis. The exact schedule to be followed 

for the admissions on the 10th,11th, 12th and 13th of September will also be put up on the website 

by the 9th of September 2024, latest by 8 pm. 

Good luck and best wishes to all the prospective students. 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                                                                   (Principal) 


